
 

 

SAC Meeting 

3:50-4:30 

Osceola Magnet School 

November 10, 2020 

Attendance: Chad Bacon, Janine Jones, Kevin Oberlink, Jessica D’Elia, Dawn Wagner, Laura Rodocaj, Curtis Carpenter, 

May Sauri, Rebecca White, Craig MacCoy, Le Kooc, Kelly Eaker, and Carrie Deluca. Guest: Natalie Ern. 

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by Laura Rodacaj to approve October’s minutes and was seconded by Dawn 

Wagner. The minutes were unanimously approved. 

Natalie Ern introduced herself and shared that she has 18 years of experience in many different areas.  She is excited to 

be at Osceola.  

Budget:  Our over-all SAC balance is $5,008, and we have $11,250.05 in our Singapore Math account.  Our fundraising 

account has a $3,660 balance and we just received another business sponsorship donation of $500.00.   We have found 

a new banner company that will create banners for $40.00 a banner.  

Vote for use of SAC funds- Natalie Ern is requesting about $1,500 to purchase one Sonday Kit and incomplete parts of a 

kit that is missing parts. This is a multisensory program that will be used primarily in grades 1 and 2 for RTI Tier 2 and 

some Tier 3 instruction.  The Learning Alliance will provide the training to our 1st and 2nd grade teachers, as well as our 

reading interventionist and reading coach.  Curtis Carpenter made a motion to approve $1,500 dollars to fund this 

request and Laura Rodacaj seconded the motion.  It was approved unanimously.   

PTA Report: May Sauri shared our Fun Run dance-a-thon is Friday and we are doing well on progressing towards our 

goal of $16,000.  Family Fun Night is Thursday Nov. 19th at Big Shots. In addition, we have a Poinsettia sale that will each 

plant for $5.00.   

Principal’s Report:  Dr. Bacon discussed items related to the School Instruction Plan.  We have a PD on the 18th to 

address this pillar.  We have STEAM visit from the district on the 17th, because we are seeking to achieve Gold status.  

Principal’s Challenge will be next Friday the 20th.Students will watch a movie and have a Kona Ice treat. Curriculum 

Planning, infusing the 5 E plan into our school wide engineering focus is tonight. We have one representative from each 

grade level.  On Nov. 18th, we will have PD on the 2nd pillar addressing Differentiated Instruction.  We have had out PD 

on Collaborative Planning and he has seen it in action throughout the school.   

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30. 

 


